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Historically 

Since January 2020 we have been looking for a full-8me Dance Teacher, we searched extensively 

and all Singapore Teachers wished to remain freelance. We looked in Singapore first, then looked 

beyond. Alice, who had taught for us before, was all lined up to come back over, but with the 

pandemic, MOM/Covid difficul8es and delays, she had to take another job in Australia as she was 

unable to wait any longer. Then we were delighted to find CharloLe, but again with the Covid/

Pandemic and strict restric8ons on travel and everything, we were s8ll unable to bring her out for 

August 2021 as planned. However, we are pleased to say that our long wait is now over. 

Thank you’s  

We were very happy that we could have Greg a former CS student, return as a professional, to 

cover our teaching, and then Stephanie takes over, together with Adele and Adelene teaching 

Contemporary. We would like to take this opportunity to thank these Freelance Teachers, for all 

their care, aLen8on and many contribu8ons, teaching throughout a very challenging/restric8ve 

period & teaching environment, over the last few years. As you may know, Greg has since returned 

to the US, Stephanie will hopefully con8nue to teach some classes for us when needed and happy 

news re Adelene, she is expec8ng a baby very soon. So we are sure you will join us in thanking 

these Teachers for all their help and guidance in such difficult 8mes and we wish them all the very 

best for the future.  


